
 

Special Meeting of Electors 
Question Form 

 
The Elected Members and Staff welcome your questions regarding the Notice of Meeting. This form enables 

you to ask complex questions that would otherwise be unanswered at the Meeting. 

Submitting a written question allows for the matter to be investigated and answers to be prepared in detail. 

Please consider whether your question would be better explained to you personally or at the Special 

Meeting of Electors.  Questions must relate to the topic as listed in the Notice of Meeting. 

This Question Form can be completed and returned via email to records@york.wa.gov.au or delivered to the 

Shire Administration Office. Completed forms are to be received by 4.30pm Friday 8 April 2022 to enable an 

informed response to be provided at the Meeting. 

Please tick if you require a written response to the question  Email  Letter 

Resident Name:  

Address:  

Email  

Phone:  Date:  

Signature:  

 

Question(s): 
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